
DANCE PAVILIONDANCE PAVILION
PORT GLASGOW

101ST ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION

Please join us on Sunday, August 28, 2022 from 2-4pm for a 
Community Open House to celebrate the 101st anniversary of the
Port Glasgow Dance Pavilion. A short program will begin at
2:45pm.  Music will be provided by the Pierce Family Band and
there will be refreshments, a slideshow of historic pictures,
dancing and fun for all ages.  

Sincerely, 

Bonnie Rowe, Councillor, 
Ward 3, Municipality of West Elgin 
and committee


